
PRECISION 

July 25,2005 

Anthony Gaines 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
R-IV/DNMS/NMLB (Licensing) 
61 1 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 400 
Arlington, Texas 760 1 1-8064 

VIA FACSIMILE: 817-860-8263 
Email: Anthony "Tony" Gaines (adgl @nrc.gov) 

Dear Mr. Gaines, 

To summarize of our conversation on Friday, 22 July 2005, Precision Energy Services, Inc., 
license 42-2689 1-0 1 will begin the process of acquiring financial assurance for said license. 
When reviewing the impact of the incorporation of the radiation safety program of forrner 
NRC licensee Allegheny Wireline Services, a division of Precision Energy Services, Inc., 
license 47-1 1976-01 into license 42-26891-01 it was discovered that this requirement had 
been overlooked. 

Sincerely, 

Jeffrey S. Pettigrew 
US Radiation Safety Officer 
Precision Energy Services, Inc. 

363 N Sam Houston Pkwy E 
Suite 1700 
Houston, Texas 77060 
Telephone: 281.260.5619 
Facsimile: 832.615.3403 
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w.precision-es.com 

http://w.precision-es.com

